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TWO GOVES GAFE

The Café is humming along. It continues to
benefit those who attend as well as people in the
community. Thanks to the hard work of the team
and the generosity of those who attend, the Café
was again able to sponsor a Christmas family as
well as other outreach projects. A new feature is
Birthday Thursdays when, on the last Thursday of
the month we are able to celebrate all who have
birthdays during the month.

Below: Sharon Legge's Birthday Cake, December
8, 2022

Top Left: Carol and Clair with flowers and gift
cards for Christmas family.
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Our Meditation Group is still going strong, meeting
every Tuesday at 11:00 AM in the Parish Hall. There is
no cost and everyone is welcome whether you have a
connection to St Luke’s or not. There is plenty of room
for more.

Below: Maura & Catherin at the weekly meditation.




On Saturday, December 10th, St Luke’s
welcomed the East Coast Carolling Company. It
was a free concert open to everyone; an hour
and a half of a capella singing of Christmas songs
both religious and secular.

Above: The Carolers with, on the left, Rev Canon
David Fletcher, mentor of our Education for
Ministry class.

Below: One of the carollers couldn’t resist asking
Hilda for a dance and Hilda, as a good sport,
joined right in.

We were blessed to have our Christmas Choir again
this year. It adds so much to the Christmas Eve Service.
The choir is now in rehearsal so they can take part in

Easter Sunday services both at St Mark’s at 9:00 AM
and at St Luke’s at 10:45 AM

CHURCH

We were again able to have Winter Church in the Parish
Hall from Epiphany to Palm Sunday.

Above: Deacon Jerry Cavanaugh and Rector, Rev’d
Taunya Dawson at the portable altar.
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We were happy to celebrate Hilda Duncan’s 99th birthday with a party in the Parish hall on January 29.It was a
wonderful time with lots of good wishes, stories and laughter.

Sadly, after waltzing into her 100th year, Hilda passed away on February 27th. A huge part of our parish and
community, she will be greatly missed by all who knew her.




Celebrating
AGM 175 Years

1848 - 2023

The Annual General Meeting for the Parish of St
Luke’s was held on February 19th, with most Hubbards, N.S.
members of Parish Council, including Wardens
Susan Aulenback and Wayne Dauphinee,
continuing on into the new term. We are truly
thankful for their commitment to the parish. More
information on Parish Council and all aspects of the
Parish can be found on our website,

Soudhiny 15 adid 16 The weslefior?

The St. Luke's Parish Newsletter is published 4 times a year. If you have something you would like included
please contact Jerry Cavanaugh at 902.497.8641 or by email at jerry.thea@eastlink.ca
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Lenten Soup Lunch Kids Movie & Craft Night
Friday, March 24th at St Luke’s Parish Hall, 10 Friday, March 24th at 6:00 PM in the Parish Hall at 10
Shore Club Road, Hubbards, from 11:30 AM to 1:.00 Shore Club Road, Hubbards. Pre-register by calling
PM. Offering choice of soup, roll, sweet, tea and Susan (902-857-3180) or Lyda (902-471-1674)
coffee, By donation. The Parish hall is wheelchair

accessible.

Anglican Parish of St. Luke's Hubbards
Holy Week & Easter Services
Palm Sunday: April 2nd, 10:45 am at St. Luke’s

Good Friday: April 7th, 10:45 am at St. Luke's

Easter Sunday: April 9th, 9:00 am at St. Mark's
& 10:45 am at St. Luke'’s

All Welcome!
Mask wearing is encouraged in St. Luke's Parish




